‘Cupcake Creativity’...

This morning, 14th March, we hosted another well attended, sticky-fingered and delicious pre-school taster event, aimed to
give young children from the local area and their parents a chance to see our school in action, to meet with one another and
to have lots of fun too.

The morning was hosted by one of our parents, Mrs Packham, who arrived with plenty of sponge cake, a multitude of cutters,
lots of jam, a rainbow of fondant icing and a sprinkling of silver baubles! Our young visitors, their parents and a few seasoned
experts from Reception Class set to work on their cupcake creations. The morning’s hard work was then rounded off with a
story.

Adults all enjoyed the chance to chat and get to know one another and the children made new friends, wonderful creations
and sampled lots of cake!

Lots of fun was had by everyone and we’re very much looking forward to our next event:

‘Treasure Time’ — Woodborough’s own scavenger hunt @




